
Club Meeting Minutes 
April 6, 2023 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

President Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. There were 18 in 
person members, 5 joined via ZOOM and we had 2 guests, Alex and Chris 
Ramirez. 
 
All members approved the February meeting minutes. We did not have a 
meeting in March due to a severe thunderstorm that came thru. Walter 
presented the financial report which was also approved. 
 
Door prizes were awarded. Our guest, Alex, won one of the prizes! 
 
Due to the timing of the TNA coin show, June 1-4th , it was decided the FWCC will 
not have a June 2023 meeting. Our venue is also having an event which will 
prohibit us from meeting that month.  
 
It was decided by the board and members to have our awards and picnic 
meetings in March and September. The September picnic will be a fun time 
serving pizza, with the members bringing sides and desserts, and of course 
BINGO.  
 
Dalia is putting together a club Facebook page. It was decided it was time for the 
club to be on social media. The name of the page will be Fort Worth Coin Club. 
 
A discussion about the possibility of a book auction for the books in the donated 
Fred Watson library took place. A plan is being worked out. 
 
The educational program was presented by Carl Stang. The subject was the 
Forgotten Commemoratives, 1936 Philippine Commonwealth Commemorative 
coins. These were minted at a US Mint in Manila. This mint operated from 1920-
1922 and then again from 1925-1941. The Japanese attacked the mint on 



December 7, 1941. There were a set of three coins to commemorate the 
founding of the Commonwealth of the Philippines.  

 
 
Show and Tell: 
 
Kevin brought in a 1992 TNA Show Sample  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Danny brought in a Silver Crown from 1685-1688. 

 
 
 
Burton showed us a neat collection of 20th century Typeset in Accugrade 
certified holders. 

 
 
The evening concluded with the club coin auction conducted by Frank H. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm 

 


